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DATE:   August 19, 2022 
FROM:   International Student Services, University of Arizona 
SUBJECT:  In Support of Visa and Entry to the U.S. for Spring 2023 
 
 
The purpose of this letter is to assist University of Arizona international students with obtaining or renewing an F-1 
or J-1 visa and/or entering the United States.   

We request the following:   

1. That all University of Arizona F-1 and J-1 students and their F-2 and J-2 dependents be granted an 
expedited visa interview or appointment, if otherwise eligible.  

2. That all University of Arizona F-1 and J-1 students and their F-2 and J-2 dependents be allowed entry to 
the U.S., if otherwise eligible. 

The University of Arizona plans to offer most courses on our Main Campus as in-person, with some courses offered 
as flex in-person as public safety requires. Classes begin January 11, 2023 for most academic programs, with some 
having earlier start dates.  

We are requesting your assistance in facilitating visa and entry to the U.S. to allow our students to have a 
successful and timely start to their academic experience at the University of Arizona.   

If you require additional information, please contact International Student Services at (520) 621-4627, or by email 
at intl-dso@email.arizona.edu.  
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